* * * District of Columbia Government

] Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

]

Washington, DC 20013

December 8, 2014

Carolyne Albert-Garvey

Principal, Maury Elementary School
1250 Constitution Avenue, NE
Washington DC, 20002

Dear Ms. Albert-Garvey,

Since January 2013, you have provided meeting space for the Community Outreach
and Transportation and Public Space Committees of Advisory Neighborhood
Commission 6A. We want to express our sincere appreciation for the time and effort
you have put into helping us hold these public meetings. Our ANC has worked hard
to represent and protect the people of the surrounding community and we
appreciate your assistance.

Please extend our thanks to the custodial staff who have been so gracious in keeping
the building open for us and helping us set up for the meetings.

On behalf of the Commission,

Nicholas Alberti
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A



